Shippensburg Fish and Game Association
Board of Directors Meeting
November 12, 2024

Meeting called to order by Chairman Jerrid Lozenski.

Mike talked to Mike Dunlap about doing some repair work on the berms. Mr. Dunlap said he does not
have the proper equipment and would have to rent it.

Mike then called Troy Mills about doing the work at the berms. He estimated that he could do it for
about $6,500 to $7,000.00 He can start any time after deer season weather permitting.

Ralph had also asked Snoke’s Excavating for an estimate for doing the work. They are busy and there
is no estimate from them at this time.

M-S-P to get Troy Mills to do the work.

Jerry got a mother board for the Ferris from Nolt’s Power Equipment it did not fix the [problem.
It is thought that there is a loose wire in the fuse box. All wires will be soldered.

Dates for the Central Penn Winter Trap League Saturday shoots.

January 25", February 22" and March 22, 2025.

Will return to the board if either of these dates are needed. March 29" if needed for a weather
cancellation. And April 5. if they win the league again.

Mike suggest that all officers be given free dues for serving as an officer to entice more participation.
It was pointed out that most officers are either life members or have free dues for selling tickets for the
June Drawing.

It was suggested that the officers dinner be held at the Copper Kettle one Saturday in January and
starting at 4PM.

Membership Appreciation Night will be the last Saturday in January.

Brian will be the getting the prizes. He has a budget of $1500. There will be a door prize given, a
special gun drawing for members who have attended meeting this year and a life membership will also
be given.

Are we going to hold a March Gun Drawing? It has not been profitable for all the work that has to be
done. Put this in an email to all members asking for members input.

Tabled till the December meeting for a decision.

May have to increase dues starting next year.

Talked about the possibility of purchasing a corner of land from a neighboring farm.

Told the members that Harold and I will probably not be available to run Kids Night for 2025.

We may have bird house kits for the kids to do when waiting to shoot. There is also the possibility of
that someone from the PA trappers Association may come and talk to the kids.

M_S-P to adjourn






